From: Mikel Brogan <mbrogan@exc.sd73.bc.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 3:13:28 PM

To: Fire Safety <firesafety@barriere.ca>

Cc: Miette Koeneman <mkoeneman@exc.sd73.bc.ca>
Subject: Re: THANK YOU

Hi Alexis,

On behalf of Barriere Elementary School, | want to extend a heartfelt thank you for coming
to our school yesterday and delivering such an incredible FireSmart presentation to our
students. The kids were absolutely engaged and excited, and it was clear that they gained
valuable knowledge about fire safety and prevention.

Your team did an amazing job making the presentation both fun and educational, and we
truly appreciate the time and effort you put into ensuring our students understood the
importance of fire safety.

We are grateful for your ongoing support in keeping our community safe, and for making
such a positive impact on our students.

Thank you once again for your dedication and for sharing your expertise with us. We look
forward to future opportunities to work together!

Kindest regards,

Mike

Mikel Brogan

Principal

Barriere Elementary School

Contact: (250) 672-9916

Website:

https://barriere-elem.sd73.bc.ca/en/index.aspx

I respectfully acknowledge that | work on the lands of the Secwepemc People. Specifically
that of the Simpcw First Nation.

"Education is not the filling of a pail, but the lighting of a fire"-W.B. Yeats



